
	
  
 
August 20, 2015 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents,  
 
Please see the following Middle School Announcements:  
 

1. All students will have an opportunity to change their EC Club Activities three times during the 2015-
16 school year. Student will remain in their Fall EC Club until Winter Break (Dec. 10th).  

 
§ Exception: Students currently enrolled in Golf and Horseback Riding will continue for the 

remainder of the school year.  
  

2. The EC sign-up form will be available on the CDS Middle School website beginning Saturday, 
August 22nd at 10:00am.   

 
§ CDS will do its best to accommodate your preferences, but due to limited space in 

certain EC Clubs, students will be selected on a first-come, first-serve basis.  So please 
make your decisions in advance and be ready to sign up early on August 22nd.    

 
3. Please see the slide show below for details about this year’s Fall ECs offerings.   

 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
CDS Middle School Administration  
	
  
	
  
	
  


